
 
The Friends of Whitehill 

 
                                                                                                                                             

  8th October 2024 

  
 
 
Dear Parents/carers and children,  
               
 

An Autumn themed disco has been arranged for: 

 
Thursday 24th October 2024 

3:10pm till 4:10pm 
for all children taking place in the KS1 and KS2 halls 

 
 
Admission costs just £3.50 and includes refreshments.  Children are invited to bring a 
change of clothes, this can include Halloween costumes. 
 
Please make payment via Parentpay if your child would like to attend the disco by 3pm on 
Friday 18th October. 
 
Please note, all children must be collected from their classrooms at 4:10pm.  
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Wildgoose and The Friends of Whitehill 

 


